Jonathan Fletcher
On Thursday 27th June an announcement was made at the Evangelical Ministry Assembly concerning allegations about Jonathan Fletcher that were first made in 2017.  The allegations were investigated by the Diocese of Southwark, which subsequently withdrew Jonathan’s Permission to Officiate (PTO) on the grounds that there was a risk of him behaving in a potentially harmful manner towards vulnerable adults who may be seeking his spiritual guidance. Jonathan did serve as a volunteer leader on one branch of the holidays run by the Titus Trust until 2017 and when we heard about the allegations we suspended him immediately from this role. 
We are deeply concerned for anyone affected, whether directly or indirectly. If you have any concerns or information to share, please contact one of the appropriate organisations:
The Titus Trust Safeguarding Co-ordinator: safeguarding@titustrust.org
Southwark Diocese Safeguarding Advisor: kate.singleton@southwark.anglican.org
For further information, resources and support, please see walkingwith.uk

